D,

Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

a member of the dtic group

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
(Notice _70  of 2023)

CALL CENTRE CLOSED FROM 08h00 to 11h00 on 8 DECEMBER 2023

Dear Customers

Kindly note that the CIPC Call Centre will be closed on Friday, 8 December 2023 from 08h00
to 11h00 due to operational reasons. Please use the Enquiry system
(https://enquiries.cipc.co.za as an alternative during this time.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Yours faithfully,

A1

Adv. Rory Voller
Commissioner: CIPC
Date: 7 /[ 12 /2023
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